


 
                           ii)    that there were no changes to project licences since the last meeting; 

 
                  iii)   that there were no current issues from licences not covered elsewhere 
                                 on the agenda; 
 
                 iv)    that one project licence was due to expire in March and the  
                                 application for renewal would be submitted in September; 
  
                 v)     that one sheep licence was due to expire and would not be renewed. 
 
                 vi)    that the cattle handing extension would be added to the site licence  

following the NVS approving the design. It was confirmed that 
ventilation fans were rek
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                              iv)    that after discussion, the 


